
 NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Week of April 23, 2019 

Yearbooks are in!!!! I repeat yearbooks are in! 
Now that I have your attention let me explain how they will be distributed.   
You need to bring your ID to room 103 during your lunch shift.   
You will then have an opportunity to attend the yearbook signing during 6th hour. 
Only those who have a yearbook in hand will be allowed out of class. 
 
Senior Send Off Bags are being sold by the Project Graduation 2019 committee. You may pick up a 
Senior Send Off Bag form in the Front Office. The bags cost $5 each. The last day to purchase will be May 
1st. These goody bags with your special send off message will be distributed to the Seniors on May 3rd at 
the Cap & Gown distribution.  
 
 
*Calling all Freshmen, Sophomores, and Juniors who have ever wanted to DISCOVER ENGLAND! We are planning a 
2020 trip! Come to the information meeting on Monday, April 28 at 6:00 in the auditorium to hear about costs, 
itineraries, and education opportunities to earn high school and college credit! See Mrs. Galambos with any 
questions.  
 
*Are you interested in being a part of the BEST team in the nation?  Come be a part of the award winning Falcon 
Line.  Intent to run forms are out and can be picked up in room 106; forms are due at the close of the parent 
meeting on April 18th at 6:00 in the auditorium.  
 
*NHarmonicS tryouts for the 2019-2020 school year will be Tuesday April 23rd. See Ms. Stewart.  
 
*Volleyball tryouts are coming up!!  We will have a Skills Clinic May 7th, 8th, and 11th for all girls interested in 
trying out for the 2019 Lady Falcon Volleyball team.  Team tryouts will be Monday May 13th. See Coach Stewart, 
Coach Williams, or the front office for a form. 
 
*Are you interested in joining Falconettes or Junior Varsity Cheer or Dance? Come by room 101 and pick up 
information from Mrs. Donaghey.  Current NHS students must apply by May 3rd.  JV Cheer and Dance Clinic will be 
Saturday, May 4th from 9-12 noon in the new gym.  JV Cheer and Dance Tryouts are Saturday, May 11th at 2 pm in 
the new gym.  There is a non-refundable tryout fee of $20. 
 
Anyone interested in joining Key Club for the 2019-2020 school year, please see Mrs. Mitchell (room 3B) or Ms. 
Pellerin (room 313) to pick up an application.  All applications are due by Friday, April 26th!    
  
PROM TICKETS WILL BE SOLD APRIL 15- 18 AND APRIL 23-25 ONLY! You must have all fees paid to be able to 

purchase tickets to Prom. Ticket price is $27. If you are a member of Falcon Booser Club you will get a $5 discount on 

that price. CASH ONLY. NO CHECKS FOR PAYMENT. 

 


